
  

 
 

 

 

 

WMCYBER CONTACT 
INFORMATION 
 
Barb Hiemstra 
Co-Chairperson 
Manager, Security Governance  
Perrigo Company 
Barbara.Hiemstra@perrigo.com 
 
Stacy Madden 
Co-Chairperson 
Kent County Emergency  
Management  
Stacy.madden@kentcountymi.gov 
 
Ashley DeGroff 
Secretary, 
Supervisor, Information Services 
Spectrum Health 
Ashley.Degroff@spectrumhealth.org 
 
WMCSC Steering 
Committee: 
Tim Becker 
Ed Bobola 
Ray Davidson 
Ashley DeGroff 
Jerry Engle  
Faith Heikkila   
Abraham Jones 
Tiffany Kim 
Jim Kuiphof 
Brian Kowalczk 
Brian Toronyi 
 
2017 WMCSC  
Tentative Meeting  
Dates & Topics: 
 
October 18th 
The 4th Annual Michigan 
Cybersecurity Conference 
with BBB, Trivalent and 
SBDC at the JW Marriott, 
Grand Rapids, MI 
 
October 26&27 GRRcon at 
DeVos Place, Grand Rapids, 
MI 
 
ISSA meets the 3rd Friday of 
the month at Davenport 
University - Grand Rapids 
Lettinga Campus  
 
 

   
 

 

PURPLE=RED+BLUE 
It’s Competition Time Again in Alphaville!!! 

 
Every year has something new to offer 

 This year it is all about working together. 
The teams will have both Blue and Red skillsets = Purple Teams 

Plus 
Sponsors will demo their tools live in the cyber range 

 
Join Us: 

FRIDAY JULY 14, 2016 
8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  

Followed by a Networking Reception with Check  
 Point, Merit, ProjectWise, Rapid7 and others  

from 5:30-8 p.m. 
 

Grand Valley State University 
Pew Campus-DeVos Center 
401 Fulton St W, Grand Rapids, MI 49504 

 
~ AGENDA ~ 

 
8:00 a.m.  Registration/ Pastries/ Coffee/Soda  
  Provided by Sponsors 
 
8:30 a.m.  Welcome in Auditorium  
  Teams will start at 7:30 a.m. 
 
9:00 a.m.   Tool demos will be in the Auditorium while teams 

compete from their classrooms.  Classrooms are open to 
spectators.   

 
12:00 p.m. Lunch (competition continues) Provided by Sponsors  

12:30 p.m. Tool demos and Competition Continue  
 
4:00 p.m. Meet Teams and Wrap Up in Auditorium  
5:30-8:00 p.m. Networking Reception Provided by Sponsors 
    
RSVPs Required:   

wmcybersecurity@kentcountymi.gov by July 7.   
There is no charge to attend this workshop. 
 

Parking: 
Free parking in the Seward lot (off Fulton Street) **New parking location** 

**Please feel free to share this invitation with business associates**  
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